
From: Patrick Yeung [mailto:pat.yeung@sympatico.ca] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 10:04 PM 
To: Winnie Yu @ Hotmail <linedance_queen@hotmail.com>; C. M. Shum @ Work <shum@humber.ca> 
Cc: Dr. Gordon Moe @ Attglobal.. <moegord@attglobal.net>; Gordon Moe 
Subject: HSFO Chinese Canadian Council 

 

Dear Winnie Teacher and C M, 
 

The Chinese Canadian Council of HSFO is pleased to invite the 'Dance With The Pooh' Group to 
perform at a Fund Raising Gala again in 2012.  
 
Date of our Gala will be Saturday May 26, 2012. The venue will be "Hilton Suite Hotel 
Markham" located on Hwy 7, at Warden Ave.  
 

The Chinese Canadian Council thank you both for your continued support! 
 

Best regards, 
Patrick Yeung 

Chinese Canadian Council - HSFO 

 

 

From: MOEG@smh.ca 
To: pat.yeung@sympatico.ca; linedance_queen@hotmail.com; shum@humber.ca 
CC: moegord@attglobal.net 
Subject: From President HSF Chinese Canadian Council 
Date: Thu, 23 Feb 2012 14:44:36 +0000 

Dear Winnie Teacher and Mr. CM Shum 

I join my colleague Patrick Yeung in inviting 'Dance With The Pooh' Group to perform 
at our SFYH Fund Raising Gala again this year. 

Looking forward to your group's assistance in achieving the Foundation's mission. 

Gordon Moe, MD, FRCP(C) 
巫柏齡心臟專科醫生 
President, Chinese Canadian Council 
Heart and Stroke Foundation of Ontario 
c/o St Michael's Hospital 
30 Bond Street, Toronto 
Ontario, Canada, M5B 1W8 
Phone: +1 416 8645615 
Fax: +1 416 8645941 
Alternative email: moegord@attglobal.net 
http://www.heartandstroke.ca 
 

http://www.heartandstroke.ca/

